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Clayton County Public Schools Delays Meal Services on October 29 
District reacts to changing inclement weather patterns 

 
JONESBORO – Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) will delay its meal services programs on Thursday,               
October 29, 2020. This decision was made by district leadership after reviewing changes in forecasted               
inclement weather as reported by the National Weather Service and conferring with local and regional               
emergency agencies. 

While all scheduled virtual instruction and athletic events will continue as planned, School Nutrition Services               
and Transportation employees will report to work at 10:00 a.m., which will result in a delay in food delivery                   
programs to students and their families as late as 12:00 noon and/or 12:30 p.m. CCPS encourages everyone to                  
remain safe and out of any adverse situations caused by the weather.  

As part of standard protocols, district leadership will continue to rely on updates from local and state weather                  
monitoring agencies and provide information designed to encourage safety and staying connected. Stakeholders             
can stay informed regarding any potential weather developments and the status of Clayton County Public               
Schools, district operations and related events through the following media/platforms:  

❖ Local News/Weather Stations 
❖ CCPS SchoolMessenger phone and email  
❖ CCPS Infinite Campus portal  
❖ CCPS Information – e-blast to employees and stakeholders  
❖ CCPS Channel 24  
❖ CCPS Website: ​www.clayton.k12.ga.us  
❖ CCPS Social Media platforms  
❖ CCPS Mobile APP 

About Clayton County Public Schools 

Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) is fully accredited through AdvancED – Southern Association of              
Colleges and Schools Council on Accreditation and School Improvement. The district offers a focused              
world-class program based on a challenging curriculum which is taught from pre-kindergarten through 12th              
grade. Serving over 55,000 students, Clayton County Public Schools is ranked among the 100 largest school                
districts in the U.S. and is the fifth-largest school system in Georgia. 
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